
Dear Committee clerk Huntley, 
 
I understand you must be getting a lot of calls from your constituents about abuse from landlords, or 
slumlords out there. Yet I felle that these bills are total government overreach and abuse of power on 
private property. Landlords like myself have worked extremely hard to be able to aquire real estate and 
provide adequate housing to tenants. 
 
I urge you to oppose H 7891 & 7989.  This bill introduces rent control, just cause evictions, and a board 
with no safeguards against bias or inexperience. It also adds heavy regulations and costs for housing 
providers and developers. While it aims to help housing affordability and tenant protection, I believe it 
will harm landlords, tenants, and our community. Rent control can decrease housing investment, 
worsen rental properties, and limit affordable housing. Just cause evictions make it hard for landlords to 
manage properties and address issues. These policies would add unnecessary burden and bureaucracy 
to our tight housing market. Studies show they don't work as intended and may even benefit higher-
income individuals more. Let's support housing development and reject harmful policies like these! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Salvador Fernandez 
60 Seventh St 
East Providence, RI 02914 
sefk09@hotmail.com 
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